
 

 

8 May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Bowes Museum 

As part of this term’s Topic ‘Gallery Rebels’ the children in Y5/6SS & Y6SW are being given the 

opportunity to visit Bowes Museum, Barnard Castle. 

The children will complete a Portrait workshop, look round the Museum and see a Lego Exhibition. 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 4 June.  The children will leave school at 9.00 am and leave 

Bowes Museum at 2.00 pm.  They should be back at school for approximately 3.15 - 3.30pm 

depending on traffic.  All the children will need to be in full school uniform and bring a packed lunch. 

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of this visit (You can 

make your contribution via the school gateway app or in the school office. Please make cheques 

payable to James Cook Learning Trust). No child will be excluded on his/her parents ability to make 

this contribution, though if we have insufficient contributions to cover the cost of this visit it will 

have to be cancelled. (Unfortunately, this will be non-refundable). 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Warriner                 Miss Seaman 

Year 6 Teacher             Year 6 Teacher 

 

 

                                                                                              

 


